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Thank you for taking the time to read this letter showing
support for the Chipmunk Solar Farm Project, 21-0960-EL-
BGN. The extensive increase in gas prices has affected every
Ohioan’s budget. Worldwide events including the war in
Ukraine, the global pandemic, and the world’s market price on
oil have greatly contributed to this crisis. It is truly amazing
that we can do a small, but important part here in Pickaway
County to provide relief for our residents through more tax
revenue to the county and more job opportunities.
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